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Dear Friends,
I'm amazed that we have just concluded our 5th week of the semester! Time 
is flying but great things are happening. As you continue in your exciting 
journey here at NU, I pray you are refreshed and encouraged by what God has 
in store for you.

Pastor Phil

j

Scripture

"But he said to me, 
'My grace is 

sufficient for you, for 
my power is made 

perfect in w eakness/

Therefore I will boast 
all the more gladly 

about my
weaknesses, so that 
Christ's power may 

rest on me."

2 Corinthians 12:9

Next Week in Chapel

Monday, Monday, we will hear from 
guest, Monty Hipp as he shares on the 
topic of "Questions to Live By." 
('Pursuit will not meet this week)

Wednesday, President Castleberry 
will take us though our teaching in 
Colossians 1:24-29.

Friday, We will tackle a very 
difficult subject; Pornography. 
Professor, Chuck Kinman will be with 
us to help us understand the addictive 
behaviors of this topic.

Social Justice
As we faithfully continue to give, 
I'm pleased to know that we are 
contributing to such a necessary 
cause. Last week we raised 
$199.11 bringing our grand total 
to $1,136.02! I am confident that 
we will reach our goal!

Prayer
Thank you for continuing to pray 
for our community. Prayers are 
being answered and I'm 
encouraged to know that God 
hears each and every one of 
them. Let's believe for miracles!


